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This is Severe Weather Awareness Week – We will participate in 

the state-wide tornado drill on Thursday at 1:45 pm. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week May 1-5. 
 
 

 

Teacher Call Meeting – On Sunday, April 23, at 12:05 pm there will be a 

voters’ meeting to Call an upper grade teacher. 

 

Build on the Rock - Vacation Bible School will be June 13-15 from 9:00 am 

– 3:00 pm (9:00 am – 1:00 pm on June 15).  NOTE: This is for students 

entering grades K-6 this fall. Sign up sheets are online. Students entering 

grades 7 and above are invited to help. Email schooloffice@colwsp.org to 

volunteer. 

 

PTN Updates 
 Thank you to everyone who participated in our recent Gerten’s 

fundraiser. It was a great success again this year!  Crown of Life 

received $2,346.00 from this fundraiser. All items ordered will be 

delivered and ready for pickup during car line on Tuesday, May 9. 

Go to the parking lot on the west side of the school to pick up your 

plants. Thank you to everyone for your continued support of our 

school.   Watch for the anchor thermometer on the bulletin board 

to go up this week bringing us closer to our goal for the school gym 

sound system! 

 Planning has already begun for Grandparents’ Day on Friday, May 

12th.   Please invite your child(ren)’s grandparents to participate in 

this great event.   Many volunteers are also needed to make this 

day a success.   If you’re able to help or have any questions, 

contact Leslee Yoder at lmyoder@q.com or 651-994-7580 or sign up 

on the Volunteer page of the Crown of Life website 

(www.crownoflifemn.org). 

 Chick-fil-A – We received $305.92 from our Chick-fil-A Night. Thank 

you to all who participated! 

 

St. Croix Lutheran Summer Camps – St. Croix offers many summer camps, 

academic and sports, for students entering grades 4-8. Flyers were sent 

home last week with students in those grades. You can also register on-line 

at StCroixLutheran.org/camps or pick up a flyer in the office here. 

 

Camp Croix Summer Camp – Go to www.campcroix.org to register. 

 

Important Dates 
April 23 Confirmation Examination 

 9 am 

 

April 27 PreK Parent/Teacher Conf. 

 

April 30 Confirmation, 10:30 

 

May 1-5 Teacher Appreciation 

Week 

 

May 1 Lego Club 

 

May 3 Piano Recitals 6-8 pm 

 

May 5 NO BUS SERVICE 

 Good Samaritan 

 

May 9 Gerten’s Delivery 

 

May 11 Band Concert @SCL 6:30 

pm 

 

May 12 Grandparents’ Day  

 Early Dismissal 11:30  

 

 

  Hope Sure, Anchor Secure 
We have this hope as an anchor for 

the soul, firm and secure.  
Hebrews 6:19 

 

 

Good News 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:schooloffice@colwsp.org
mailto:lmyoder@q.com
tel:(651)%20994-7580
http://www.crownoflifemn.org/
http://www.campcroix.org/


   

  Page 2  

   
 

 

Registration for 2017/2018 

If you have not yet registered your child for next year, please do so soon. Registration forms must be filled out 

electronically. They are available on the website – www.crownoflifemn.org. Go to School, then Registration. 

Follow the instructions on the form.  The registration fee is now $550 per child, with $500 being applied to your 

family’s tuition amount 

 New families are charged $500 per child. 

If you know that your child will NOT be returning to COL, please let us know.  

 

 

Tuition & Fees for 2017/2018 
Tuition Non-Member   $6,600.00 

Affiliate Tuition Rate   $5,610.00 

COL Member Tuition   $2,110.00 

Contract Cong. Rate   $2,321.00 

The 3rd child in the family receives a 50% discount on tuition. 

PreK registration   $80 

PreK single session daily rate  $20 

PreK double session daily rate  $36 

 

 

 

 

AD News Justin Ohm, AD 
TRACK: Track practices continued this week with the addition of the 4th graders to the track team.  The 

athletes are preparing for their first track meet next Thursday (April 27) held at St. Croix beginning at 4 pm. That 

track meet will be for 5-8 grade track athletes only. It would be beneficial for any 4th grade track member to 

go and watch the track meet in preparation for their track meet the following week. This would give the 

fourth graders an idea of how a track meet is run and would be a great opportunity to watch the form and 

procedures of the other participating track athletes.    

BOWLING: The COL bowling team prepares for their second bowling meet of the season this Friday (April 21). 

The bowling meet will be held at AMF Southtown Lanes in Bloomington (Address: 7941 Southtown Dr, 

Bloomington, MN 55431) beginning at 6 pm. Bowlers are asked to be there 30 minutes prior to the start. Good 

luck to our COL Bowling Team! 

*Bowling Calendar Update: The end of the season league tournament has been moved. The original date 

was Saturday, May 20. The new, rescheduled date is Sunday, May 21 @ Concord Lanes beginning at 12:30 

pm.  
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